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VERBAL NOTE

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the to the United Nations and other international
organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations
(Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights) and has the honour
to confirm the attendance of the Government of Finland at the fifty-ninth session of the
Committee against Torture to be held in November 2016. The Government of Finland will
be represented at the consideration of its seventh periodic report (CAT/C/FIN/7)
submitted under Article 19 of the Convention against Torture and other Cruel, Inhuman or
Degrading Treatment on 9-10 November 2016 by the following delegation:

Head of Delegation
Ms. Krista OINONEN, Director
Ministry for Foreign Affairs of Finland, Unit for Human Rights Courts and Conventions

Deputy Head of Delegation
Ms. Terhi HAKALA, Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Finland, Geneva

Mr. Renne KLINGE Minister, Deputy Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Finland, Geneva

Members of Delegation

Mr. Markus LOHI, Member of Parliament, Member of the Constitutional Law
Committee

Parliament of Finland

Ms. Ulla MOHELL, Government Counsellor
Ministry of Justice of Finland

Mr. Juho MARTIKAINEN, Senior Officer (Legal Affairs)
Ministry of Justice of Finland

Mr. Jouko HUHTAMAKI, Ministerial Adviser
Ministry of the Interior of Finland

Ms. Elina IMMONEN, Chief Senior Specialist
Ministry of the Interior of Finland

Ms. Maija ILES, Senior Officer
Ministry of Social Affairs and Health of Finland

Mr. Eero LAHTINEN, Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Finland, Geneva



Ms. Linda EKHOLM, Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Finland, Geneva

Ms. Péivi Rotola-Pukkila, Legal Counsellor, Secretary of the Delegation
Ministry for Foreign Affairs of Finland

The Permanent Mission of Finland to the United Nations and Other International
organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the
United Nations (Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights)
assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 12 October 2016

Secretariat of the United Nations
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
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